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Both Senators Boquist and Robinson submitted exemplary vote explanations, and I'd 

like to highlight the latter: "SB 1553 is supposed to address drug use, but only on a 

bus or train. This concept is ludicrous. Majority party members spoke in support of 

the bill stating that it should be criminal to use drugs on public transit, but in the same 

breath saying that drug use should not be criminal. This preposterous position does 

nothing to address the crisis of drug use and addiction in Oregon caused by the 

passage of Measure 110. I support criminalization of drug use across all of Oregon, 

not just on public transportation." Absolutely spot on, you're urged to vote 'NO' on 

Senate Bill 1553. 


